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Customer Appreciation Day Luncheon 

Saturday, September 14th 

Tickets $24.00 p.p., gratuity & GST included 

Doors open 11:30 am, Buffet 12:00 pm 

Please call the office @ 403-250-9126 for tickets 

 

Oktoberfest Luncheon 
Thursday, October 17th & October 24th 

Tickets $30.00 p.p., gratuity & GST included 

Doors open 11:30 am, Lunch 12:00 pm 

Entertainment by “European Touch” 

 

For tickets, 

please call 

403-250-9126 

 

or visit 

www.austrianclub.ca 
 

Oktoberfest Dinner & Dance 
Friday, October 18th      Saturday, October 19th 

Doors open 6:00 pm Doors open 5:30 pm 

Dinner 7:00 pm    Dinner 6:30 pm 

 

Tickets $50.00 p.p., gratuity & GST included 

Entertainment by “Premium Akkord“ 

Schuhplattler Verein Enzian performing 

https://www.austrianclub.ca/
https://www.austrianclub.ca/
https://www.austrianclub.ca/
https://www.austrianclub.ca/
https://www.austrianclub.ca/form
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Wednesdays 
Lunch 

Specials 

1st Wednesday 

of the month 

Beef Roulade 

2nd Wednesday 

Roasted Pork 

Shoulder 

with Tyrolean 

dumpling/veggies 

3rd Wednesday 

Veal Schnitzel 

4th Wednesday 

Pork Hock 

 

 

Live Music 
on Fridays 

Sep. 6th 
Howard 

Sep. 13th 
Howard 

Sep. 20th 
Greg 

Sep. 27th 
Greg 

Oct. 4th 
Howard 

Oct. 11th 
Howard 

Oct. 18th - none 
because of 
Oktoberfest 

Oct. 25th 
Howard 

President's Message 
Dear Members and Friends: 

I hope you all had a great summer and enjoyed the warm weather! Here at the club was a 

lot of work done during the summer closure. Our carpets were cleaned, our ceiling panel in 

all areas cleaned and freshened and the dance floors were freshly varnished. We painted 

the entire downstairs including kitchen, hallways and banquet facilities. All this kept me 

busy during the closure. We also got new banquet chairs for our many banquets and other 

activities. Some other minor repairs kept us busy until we re-opened end of July again. On 

Saturday, September 14th, 2019 we are having a member appreciation luncheon in our main 

hall, please call our office for tickets. Our Oktoberfest events are on 17th, 18th, 19th & 24th 

with lots of great entertainment and great buffets and Oktoberfest beer. In September after 

Labour Day weekend we are starting live music in our lounge every Friday again. I hope we 

can welcome you and your family and friends at one of our upcoming events! Or just come 

by and eat our mouth-watering European Cuisine and try one of our imported beers from 

Germany and Austria! 
    With Best Regards  Frank Meixner 

Choir Heimatecho Report 
Dear friends and members, 
Hello everyone, I hope you had a great summer!  

The choir “Heimatecho” had their 39th Heimatabend & Anniversary on April 27th with the 
support of the German Canadian Men’s Chorus. It was as always, a delight to share and 
enjoy the wonderful voices and selection of songs of the performances! Everyone had fun, 
but a terrifying snowstorm came along meanwhile everyone still enjoyed the delicious food 
and the music. The band of Jana & Danny invited to dance with their beautiful music. In 
June the choir had their annual BBQ at Claudia Bosch’s house. The lovely patio and the 
garden, with lots of sunshine, refreshing drinks, lots of food and of course the steaks 
grilled to perfection by Heinz & Reinhard, was enjoyed by everyone. 

The choir is still on vacation, enjoying the warm weather but on August 24th we have a 
special performance at the Austrian Club, for Joe & Josie Janschitz, for their 60th Wedding 
Anniversary. We will sing some very special songs for both on love and perfect unity. On 
September 29th we will perform at the St. Bonifacius church mass and singing and 
celebrating their “Kirch Weihfest” downstairs. On October 10th at 7 pm the choir will be at 
the Trinity Lodge and entertain seniors to an enjoyable fun evening. Next on October 26th 
we will be celebrating the Austrian National Holiday at the Austrian club with beautiful 
Austrian folklore music. On November 21st our choir will give a performance at the Prince 
of Peace Senior Centre. Sunday, December 8th we sing at the University in Edmonton at the 
Wirth Institute, where we can share our treasured Austrian songs with everyone. 

A big THANK YOU to all our choir members who faithfully attend our practices and show 
great spirit! Thank you also to Jeannie Park our choir director, who is always trying new 
song with us to our delight! The choir will start regular practice on Thursday, September 
12th at 7.30 pm! 
    Sincerely  Frieda Foidl 
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